
And here we are, ‘2024’. Happy New Year to you, we hope you had a lovely festive season filled
with much love and happiness. 

As we ease gently into a new year we encourage you to take it nice and slowly.  During the
Winter months we can be more susceptible to feeling run down. Being mindful of how to best
look after ourselves is important so that we can enjoy the delights of the Winter season. As we
all know,  eating fresh seasonal foods, getting enough sleep, warm drinks, spending time
outdoors and connecting in nature, amongst many other things, all help towards keeping us
happy and healthy. 

In addition to the above we have a beautiful selection of healthy living services in our
newsletter to help support you and your family’s wellbeing during the chiller months too. So, why
not grab a cuppa, cosy up with a nice fluffy blanket and enjoy a little ‘you time’.  

Happy reading.

With love & gratitude 
Anita x

Jan/Feb 2024 Wholesome Living

Happy New Year




